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From: Pittman, Robert (IHS/HQ) 
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 12:43 PM
To: Clelland, Carmen (CDC/OSTLTS/OD) <yur3@cdc.gov>
Cc: Bennett-Barnes, Evonne (IHS/HQ) <Evonne.Bennett-Barnes@ihs.gov>; Frazier, Francis (IHS/HQ) <Francis.Frazier@ihs.gov>; Montero, Jose (CDC/OSTLTS/OD) <znn3@cdc.gov>
Subject: Revised Public Health in Indian Country Capacity Scan (PHICCS) documents

CDC’s recent revisions to the PHICCS genIC address the IHS’s concerns.  And the PHICCS genIC does not duplicate existing IHS data.  IHS supports CDC’s request to collect information through the PHICCS.

Robert E. Pittman, BPharm, MPH
Acting Deputy Director
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